15.

NEW ZEALAND AND HONG KONG CLOSER ECONOMIC PARTNERSHIP AGREEMENT

A report is being prepared for the Committee’s consideration on the implications for local government
and for Christchurch of the proposed New Zealand and Hong Kong Closer Economic Partnership

Agreement (CEP).

The report will be circulated to Councillors prior to the Committee meeting.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


